37. C.

Translation of Letter received from Messrs., Towa Kisen K. K.

January 28th, 1938.-

Dear 8irs,
_8/8 "TUNG LUNG®
We have to inform you that as the above vessel has
now been changed to Japanese registration it will not be
necessary to maintain her (Class in your Society's Register Book
any longer, and we therefore wish to discontinue her Classifi-
cation, The Freeboard Certificate will be returned to you as
soon as we receive it from the Teishinsho to whom it has been
submitted.
I am, Dear Birs,

JYours faithfully,

TOWA KISEN KABUSHIKI KAISHA.
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